
Bulletin Article Summer 2024 
 
Long days by the pool and at the beach.  Warm nights by the fire pit listening to music from 
Ocean Beach.  Soaking up every last moment with my college graduate.  Stealing time with 
my teenage son and hubby, too.  This is how I plan to spend my summer…when I am not 
cleaning classrooms and working on next fall's curriculum with our fabulous staff.  Summer 
is a time to relax and rejuvenate.  However, rejuvenation takes many forms.  For me, much 
of the summer will be spent with high school volunteers reorganizing our school spaces 
and planning meaningful new programming for our fall and winter school months.  I am 
already looking forward to our Fall Open House and school hasn’t even been out a month 
yet.  Ah, ...I miss my students.  I miss my teachers.  I miss my faculty assistants.  I miss my 
families.  And I miss Amy.   
 
The weeks are not the same without Amy working by my side.  The office is quiet.  
Thankfully, I have Roberta, Hazzan Sherry and Rabbi Marc to work with me and guide me 
along my escapades as I lead this spiritual journey for students and staff into the next 
school year.  I have many things in my bag of tricks this coming year.  My hope is to focus 
on adventure through connections.  Together we will make wonderful discoveries about 
ourselves, each other, the past, and maybe even the future. I hope to bump into many of 
you around town or at temple, but if I do not…relax and enjoy meaningful experiences this 
summer.  You and your family deserve all the goodness you can soak up!  Soon enough 
we'll be back together making great connections and sharing about all our summer 
adventures.   
 
In the meantime, you should have received your 2024-2025 Temple Membership packet 
and religious school forms. Please try to return them by July 15, 2024, especially if you 
would like to be on a monthly or quarterly payment plan. If you have not received your 
renewal forms, please contact Roberta. 
 
Shalom, 
 
Miss Lisa 


